TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND
OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

February 9, 2024

Re: Bid# 1033 — Town Beach Stage Project

Dear Clerk Cordeiro,

Due to budgetary limits, all submitted bids have been rejected. The project has been suspended pending
the request for additional funding for the Town of Bristol.

Thank you,

Steven Contente
Town Administrator

CC:  Sara Hassell, Treasurer
The Honorable Town Council
Warren Rensehausen, CPRP, Director of Parks and Recreation
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